
 
 

CHURCH OFFICE  2 Viewfield Terrace, Dunfermline, KY12 7HZ, 01383 620465 
 Monday - Thursday, 10am – 12.15pm  

 email: office@viewfield.org.uk 
 

 
PASTOR 

Please contact the Church Office  
or Church Secretary 

 

 
CHURCH SECRETARY 

Joe Fisher 
10 Livingstone Place, Crossgates, KY4 8EN 

01383 510953 
secretary@viewfield.org.uk 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
COMMUNION: All who love and serve Christ Jesus are invited to participate in Communion.  Those not 
wishing to participate are asked simply to pass the plate or cups. We use alcohol-free communion wine, 
and gluten-free wafers are available on each plate for those who require them. 
CHILDREN: Children under 3 are welcome to attend the Crèche in Room 1 any time during the service. 
All children aged 3 to S2 are invited to the Church Hall when the groups leave for Children’s Church.  
Parents/carers are asked to collect pre-school children from the hall/crèche at the end of the service.  
School age children will be brought upstairs, but please note that parents/carers are then responsible 
for the children during refreshments.  All our leaders are PVG checked. 

 
PRAYER MINISTRY: will be available after the Service 

 
 

 
THE WEEK AHEAD AT VIEWFIELD 
 
SUNDAY 22 JUL 2018   
 
WORSHIP:  10.30am Morning Worship with Brian McCarthy 
   
 
Thursday 26 Jul 10.00am Knit Natter, Craft Chatter 
   
 
Sunday 29 Jul 10.30am Morning Worship with Chris Demetriou 
   
 
 
 
SUNDAY 29 JUL 2018 
Stewards & Servers: J Albrock & H Dick Upstairs: A Laing 
Sound & Vision: M Albrock & J Kirkland Security: R Campbell 
Crèche: TBA Tea/Coffee: Her & Me 
Communion Prep: C Duncan Offering: L Bowmaker 
Prayer Ministry: I McCarthy 
 
BMS BIRTHDAY SCHEME   
17 Jul Finlay Robertson 
27 Jul Christina Clark 

Viewfield Baptist Church 
 

To enable people to become fully devoted 
followers of Jesus Christ 

      
 

Sunday 22 July 2018 
Morning Worship 10.30am 

Speaker: Brian McCarthy 
~~~ 

Welcome and Notices 
Call to Worship 

By Faith we see the Hand of God 
Favourites 

Praise is Rising 
All Heaven Declares 

Offering & prayer - Groups leave 
Make me a Channel of Your Peace 

Intercessory prayers 
Reading: Genesis 39:1-23 

Message: Prosperity – burden or blessing 
And can it be that I should gain 

Communion 
Thank you for the Cross Lord (Worthy is the lamb) 

Benediction 
~~~ 

Viewfield Baptist Church is a charity registered in Scotland No: SC006526 
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We are delighted to share fellowship with you this morning. 

Please stay for a cup of tea/coffee after the service 
 
BMS GLOBES AND BOXES 
These are an easy way of helping to fund the work of BMS, our own missionary 
society, by helping to clear loose change from our purses and wallets and using these 
everyday small sums to help provide health care to many people of all ages in other 
countries.  Please hand your boxes and globes to Gillian Hall for checking and passing 
on to BMS. 
If you wish to have a box in your home, or find out how else you can help fund this 
valuable work, - perhaps by joining the Birthday Scheme, please see Gillian. 
 
SUMMER PRAYER REQUESTS 
If you are doing anything in the summer that you would like the Church family to pray 
for, please contact the Prayer Support Group (prayergp@viewfield.org.uk) - Catriona 
Sinclair, Nena Albrock, Gillian Downey and David Stewart. 
 
SUMMER PRAYER 
  
To help your Prayers available at the Tea Bar in the Vestibule are: 

1. Prayer Letter for the SU Scotland Holiday - S4 at Scoughall - Alistair and 
Rhona are on the team, Nathan and some members of Children's Church will 
be there too.  This is taking place until Friday 27th 

2. Prayer Letter for the Port St Mary SU Beach Mission starting next Sunday 
(29th) - Rhona, Alistair and Nathan will go straight from Scoughall to join 
Evelyn, David, Jenny, Penni, Penny and Gillian.  Catering will be provided by 
Steph Rodger (Jill French’s daughter) for the first week and Ken MacIntyre for 
the second week. 

3. The Summer Newsletter of SUMT - SU in the Isle of Man.  Alison Taylor (nee 
Stewart) and her husband are SU Schools Workers on the Island and we have 
had a number of people from SUMT taking part in our services over the years. 

Please pray for these events and continue to pray for the other SU Holidays and 
Missions in Scotland including Soul Survivor at Lendrick Muir (near Kinross) starting on 
Saturday. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Services are available on CD by request. 
Please call or email the office. 

 
INDUCTION SERVICE 
Plans are now under way for the induction of Rae MacKenzie as Viewfield’s Pastor. 
The service will be on Saturday the 18th of August starting at 3.00pm and will be 
followed by an induction tea. The speaker will be Rev Martin Hodson, BUS Ministry 
Development Co-ordinator. Please put this date in your diary and help us to make this 
a very special welcome to Rae, Michelle and their daughters as they join us in our walk 
with the Lord 
 
BMS STAMP BUREAU 
In the last financial year the BMS Stamp Bureau were able to pass on £15,000 to BMS 
and look set to do the same this year. Your old stamps, both UK and foreign provide a 
welcome income to the BMS. We currently have a collection box for stamps in the 
vestibule area and your contribution would be much appreciated. Remember too that 
the Bureau will also accept any unwanted stamp collections, first day covers or coins 
that you may wish to donate. 
 
ORGANISATIONAL REPORTS FOR ACM 
Our next Annual Church Meeting will be on Wednesday 26 September 2018. If you are 
responsible for a Church organisation or group we would appreciate a short report for 
inclusion in the papers for the meeting. If this is something new to you and you need 
any further information about what is required then please speak to Joe Fisher. It 
would be appreciated if you could provide reports to the Church Secretary by the end 
of August to enable the papers to be made available in good time. 
 


